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Habitat for Humanity 
Halton will be building in 
Georgetown this summer 
and is now accepting 
applications for families.   

Information sessions for those interested 
in finding out about the Home Ownership 
program will be held in:   

•  Acton - Monday April 2, at 7:00 p.m.
• Georgetown - Thursday April 12, at 7:00 p.m.  
• Georgetown - Saturday April 14, at 10:00 a.m.  

Call 1-866-314-4344 to register!  You must 
attend an information session to get an 
application form.

We Want to Hear from You

Date Location

Monday, March 26, 2007
5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Gellert Community Centre
10241 Eighth Line, Georgetown

Thursday, April 12, 2007
5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Milton Sports Centre
605 Santa Maria Blvd., Milton

Monday, April 16, 2007
5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Glen Abbey Community Centre
1415 Third Line, Oakville

Thursday, April 19, 2007
5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Burlington Seniors Centre
2285 New Street, Burlington

What: The GreenCart is like a Blue Box that is used for your kitchen scraps (including 
fruits and vegetables, meat, bones, dairy, rice and breads), paper towels, coffee grounds 
and more.  These materials can be collected at the curb in the GreenCart, instead of in a 
regular garbage bag.

More Information: Copies of Report PPW46-07 “GreenCart Demonstration Program 
Evaluation” are available at the Halton Regional Centre, 1151 Bronte Road, Oakville, 
and online at www.halton.ca/greencart.

If you are unable to attend the Open Houses and would like more information, or you’d 
like to provide comments on the proposed expansion of the GreenCart program, please 
contact greencart@halton.ca, or telephone 905-825-6000, toll free 1-866-4HALTON 
(1-866-442-5866), or TTY 905-827-9833. 

NOTICE OF OPEN HOUSE

GreenCart Open Houses
Why: Halton Region is seeking feedback from you on 
implementing the GreenCart program Region-wide.  
Approximately 45% of the average garbage bag in 
Halton is made up of food scraps and other organic 
material that could be turned into compost.  The 
proposed Region-wide implementation of the GreenCart 
program is an initiative to help achieve 
the 60% waste diversion goal outlined in 
Halton’s 2006-2010 Solid Waste Management 
Strategy.  This 60% diversion goal will assist 
in extending the life of our landfi ll.

When: Four Open Houses are being held to 
gather feedback on the proposed Region-
wide implementation of the GreenCart 
program.
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iRecycle
because it saves energy and resources. 

It takes less energy 
to recycle a pop 
can than it does to 
make a new one.  I 
make sure all pop 
cans end up in the 
Blue Box.  

—Slack Family
FLOWERS OF HOPE: Acton branch of the Canadian Cancer Society is prepared for 
their annual fundraising campaign which kicks off at Knox Church on Wednesday, 
March 28 with a volunteer appreciation night at 6p.m. The next day, March 29, the 
sale of daffodils, a symbol of hope in the fight against cancer, starts and continues for 
the next two days. Cathy Gerrow, Rena Arbiuc and Liz Bailey of the Acton branch 
inspected early daffs at Blooms Away flower shop this week. The sale of daffodils 
nets the local branch over $6,000 annually. 

Joy to be part of community
To the editor,

Thank you for the unexpected but wonder-
ful article on the history of our beginnings. 
It is a joy for our parish to be part of the 
Acton community and we pray God’s bless-
ing on all.

Sincerely,
Fr. Bob Bulbrook,

Pastor,
St. Joseph’s Parish,

Acton.


